
 2/27/2012 

Monica Barajas, Principal 

Mammoth and San Manuel Elementary Schools 

San Manuel, AZ 

 

 

Dear Ms. Barajas, 

 

Please accept this donation from the SaddleBrooke Cyclemasters.  This donation of 

twelve bicycles and twelve helmets are for students who have worked the hardest in first 

through sixth grades in the Mammoth and San Manuel Elementary Schools.   We would 

like one bicycle to be awarded to the one student (boy or girl), who you and your teachers 

believe to be the hardest working-most improved student for each grade at both schools.  

We would like the bicycles and helmets to be awarded at the last awards assembly in 

May.  Our preference would be to surprise the students to make it more exciting.   The 

donation is valued at $2800.00.   

Sincerely, 

 

Tim Butler, President 

SaddleBrooke Cyclemasters 

 


